
KINDERGARTEN  
TRANSITION SESSIONS

FRENCH IMMERSION

Collettville Elementary School is happy to offer some transition  
sessions for our incoming  French Immersion Kindergarten  
students. This will give your child an opportunity to get to 

Your child may 
attend any or all 

of the following sessions:

Tuesday April 23rd 3:15-4:00
Tuesday April 30th 3:15-4:00
Tuesday May 14th 3:15-4:00

Great 
opportunity 

if you want to see if French 
Immersion a good fit for 
your child.  Our District 

French Coordinator will be 
in attendance and available 

to answer any questions.  

Open to any families  
currently registered or who 

may be thinking of  
registering their child in 

French Immersion 
(for the 2024-25 school 

year). 

Please call the Collettville 
office 250-378-2230 to let us 

know which sessions you would 
like your child to attend.  If you 

have any questions 
please contact  

Nicole Mackay-Smith 

know the classroom 
and Mme Anscomb.

nmackay-smith@365.sd58.bc.ca


